
Construction Notice of Commencement 

Project Overview
Escambia County’s Construction Management Division will begin construction of the Chemstrand Road South 
Drainage Improvements and Sidewalk project in District 3 on November 6, 2023. The project area begins 
approximately 100’ south of the intersection of Chemstrand Road at Nine Mile Rd and ends at the intersection 
with Johnson Avenue. Construction  will include installation of new drainage infrastructure to ensure positive 
flow. The drainage improvements include concrete pipe, curb inlets, ditch bottom inlets and manholes. A 6’ 
wide sidewalk with curb and gutter will be installed on both sides of the road.  The project duration is 485 days 
with an anticipated completion date of March 2025.

More information on this and other projects 
is available at: 

myescambia.com/projects 

Resident Information
• Construction costs estimated at

$6,283,749.00 will be funded by Local 
Option Sales Tax (LOST) IV and ARPA.

• Roads, Inc. is the primary contractor 
for this project.

• Areas outside the project limits that 
are impacted during construction will 
be returned to their previous state.

• Access to your property will always be 
available, although there may be short 
periods when a driveway or entrance 
may be temporarily blocked.

• An  Inspector from Volkert 
construction will monitor the 
construction area daily.

• Your cooperation and patience are 
appreciated during the construction 
process.

Cory Roberts, Project Manager 
(850) 417-4853

croberts3@myescambia.com
Media Inquiries: (850) 595-3476 
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